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Hi Amber,

| live at 905 Patterson Avenue, 78703 and | am writing in wholehearted support of the renovation and relocation of the
historic building at 1812 W.11th Street. | also support the proposed new construction at the rear of the property.
Please let me know if there are additional actions | can take to show my support.

Thanks,
Marion Burch
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